
24th November, 2024, Our Lord Jesus Christ  King of the Universe / B 

TEMORA MISSION AREA 
 

Our Lady Help of Christians Parish Ardlethan/Sacred Heart Ariah Park 
Website: www.cg.org.au/ardlethan    Email: Ardlethan@cg.org.au    
 

Sacred Heart Temora   Ph: 69772104 Email: Temora@cg.org.au 
Parish Priest  Fr Sijo Jose   Email: Sijo.Jose@cg.org.au 
 

St Therese Barellan        
 

In our Prayers:  Bernard Jardine, Barry Carroll, Robyn Richards, Neville Caldow. 
 

For our Deceased: Carmel Carroll, Neil Thomson, Deceased Family,  Friends,  All 

those we remember during the month of November, Victims of war, violence, 

accidents and natural disasters 

 

 

 

 
 

Reflection  -  Bearing witness to the truth.  Jesus Christ is the faithful witness.  His 

role as king is to bear witness to the truth that God is love (1 Jn 4:8, 16).  He does 

this through his words but most especially through his death on the cross.  By 

listening to his voice and participating the Eucharistic banquet we are drawn closer 

to him.  Then, as sharers in his kingship, we are commissioned to go out and 

promote the kingdom of God in our world. 

 

Christ the King— The Kingdoms of this world sometimes build themselves on 

arrogance, rivalry, oppression; the Kingdom of Christ is a kingdom of justice, love 

and peace  …  To reign as Jesus does means to serve God and our brothers and 

sisters—a service that flows from love; to serve for Love’s sake is to reign.  This is 

the regality of Jesus. 

 

Dec  1st    Ariah Park   6.00 p.m. Liturgy 

 Mass   Temora        10.00 a.m.  

  Liturgy   Ardlethan    8.00 a.m.   Barellan   10.00 a.m. 

Youngcatholics.com 



Roster   Dec 1st Leader:    Reader: Andrina 

   Ex. Minister :    

The Solemnity of Christ the King Year B reminds us of the kingship of Jesus and His 
authority over all. This feast invites us to reflect on Jesus’ role as our leader and 
saviour. 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
As we prepare to farewell Fr Sijo we thank him for the wonderful 
ministry he has provided for us and wish him well in his new role. 
We will have a cuppa after mass on Sunday 15th December to say 
goodbye after his last service with us. Please bring a plate to share. 
 

 
Community Christmas Eve Service  -   we will have a 
service at 7pm, December 24th. There will be an 
advertisement placed in the Kelpie’s Bark ACS 
newsletter. The service will be advertised as a 
community led service with ACAT mentioned, all 
community members are welcome please pass this 
message on. We will designate jobs closer to the date. 

 
 

As today is the last Sunday in the Liturgical Year.  

May we pause to look back on the past year with gratitude and then to the future in 

hope as we prepare for the birth of Jesus the Christ. 

 

Church Preparation for Advent 

After our Liturgy today those who are able to stay we will set up 

the church in readiness for the season of Advent. We need to 

change our drapes to violet for the beginning of the new liturgical 

Year C and the commencement of Advent, Sunday 1st December.  

            Thank You 

 


